## Community Association Response



From: KGCA President < pres@kgca.ca>
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 at 12:59 PM
To: Zach Hoefs < zach@civicworks.ca>

Subject: Re: Introducing Apaar Homes's R2734: LOC2022-0033

Hi Zach,

Thanks for getting in touch with the Killarney- Glengarry Community Association (KGCA) regarding your development.

At this time the KGCA does not have any concerns or comments and will maintain the neutral stance we typically have with private development projects.

Thanks again and have a good week!

Alan Slagorsky President, KGCA 587-434-5064 pres@kgca.ca